
To Protect our Children: Report Abuse  

Diocesan Ombudsman:   816.812.2500 

Diocesan Victim Advocate:  Kathleen Chastain, at 816.392.0011 or   

chastain@diocesekcsj.org    

P.O. Box 197—107 North Shortridge, Easton, MO 64443 

Office Phone: 816-473-2011 

   New Parish Email:  stjosepheaston@gmail.com 

Website: www.stjosepheaston.org 

                          August 1st, 2021 

St. Joseph Church 

Parish Priest 

Fr. Eric Schneider 

Phone: 816-539-2634  

Email:  

e.schneider.a@gmail.com  

 

 

Secretary/Hall Rental               

Mary Ann LaFollette 

816-294-6972  

Lafollettes@aol.com 

 

Parish Finance Council  

Jim Ingle 

Rosalie Ingle 

Tony Kauzlarich 

Julie Moran 

Mike Roth 

Michael Fisher 

 

Cemetery Board 

Mike Roth 

Steve White 

 

Mass Schedule  

Sunday   8:00 a.m. 

 
 

 

Confessions 

Sunday 7:30 a.m. 

 

Mission Statement 

We the members of Saint 
Joseph Catholic  parish, 
will strive to be the re-
flection of Jesus in this  
particular time and place.  

ONE DOES  NOT LIVE ON BREAD ALONE, 

BUT BY EVERY WORD THAT COMES FORTH 

FROM THE MOUTH OF GOD. 

   EIGHTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

mailto:chastain@diocesekcsj.org
mailto:Lafollettes@aol.com?subject=St.%20Joseph%20Parish%20Hall%20rental%20


 

            August 1st, 8a.m. Mass 

Greeters:   Richard LaFollette 

 Lectors:     Jay Pflugradt 

          Bonnie Gregory 

Counters:   Richard & Mary Ann  

          LaFollette                     

          

          August 8th, 8a.m. Mass 

Greeters:   Wayne Weipert 

 Lectors      Scott Antle 

          Jan Pottier 

Counters:   Paul & Jan Pottier  

                                        

                   August 15th, 8a.m. Mass 

Greeters:   Richard LaFollette 

Lectors:     Jim Ingle    

          Jan Pottier  

Counters:   Richard & Mary Ann  

          LaFollette 

           

           

Weekend Collection 

July 25th, 2021 

 

Envelopes:  $        1,425.00     

Plate:   $           160.00     

Total Parish:  $        1,585.00  

Siding&Window Fund $           200.00 

  *Fiscal Year Budget July 1, 2021 - June 30, 2022 

July-to-Date:                $       6,795.64 

July Budget                $       5,960.00 

Year-to-Date:                $       6,795.64       

Year Budget                     $      77,467.00     

Siding Fund-to-Date         $        8,250.00 

 

  Thank You  for your continued support  

 

         

     

 

 

Sunday August 1st 

8:00a.m.  In Loving Memory of  

  The Crnic Family+ 

  By Irene Schlup  

      

Sunday August 8th 

8:00a.m. June O’ Dell+ 

  By Jan Pottier 

  Eileen Grier+ 

  By Buena Hake 
 

Please remember in prayer those who have died. 
Grant them eternal rest and peace, O Lord! 

† Denotes Deceased 

       AUGUST BIRTHDAYS   

 

Roper Edwards    August 1st 

Ruby Edwards     August 1st 

Julia Moran                 August 1st 

Adam Mink               August 2nd 

Dan McPhee               August 6th 

Steve Culver              August 8th 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS & BEST WISHES TO 

EVERYONE! 

Our thoughts and prayers go out to Hubert and 

Bonnie Gregory for the loss of Hubert’s sister; Sr. 

Evelyn Gregory, OSB. Sister Evelyn was a Benedic-

tine sister of Mount St. Scholastica, in Atchison, Ks. 

A copy of the 2021-2022 financial Report can be found 

on the back table of the church.  



Prayer Corner 
“To everything there is a season and time. . . 

for every purpose under heaven.”      

—Ecc. 3-11                             

               

    “. . .a time to heal. . .” 

Mary Fisher, Ron Kretzer, Kathy Barton, the elderly, and , 

the chronically ill and their caregivers. For the souls in purga-

tory. For those who attend to the dying and grieving; for 

medical   professionals and first responders; for the homeless, 

the lonely and those lost in this world; for those who harbor 

hatred and   especially for those who have no one to pray for 

them. For the conversion of the  enemies of the Good and of 

the Church; for the protection of children and the innocent.   

The Diocese of Kansas City-St. Joseph is committed to combat-

ing sexual abuse in the Church. If you are a victim of sexual 

abuse, or if you observe or suspect sexual abuse: 
 

1. Call the Missouri Child Abuse Hotline at 1.800.392.3738 (if 

the victim is currently under the age of 18), and 

2. Contact your local law enforcement agency or call 911, 

and 

3. After reporting to these civil and law enforcement authori-

ties,   report suspected sexual abuse of a minor or vulnera-

ble adult to the Diocesan  

Ombudsman, Joe Crayon, at  816.812.2500 or                               

crayon@omdbusmankcsj.org  if the abuse involves a 

priest, deacon, employee or volunteer of the Diocese of 

Kansas City-St. Joseph. 
 

The Diocese has a sincere commitment to providing care and healing 

resources to victims of sexual abuse and their families. Please contact 

Victim Advocate at 816 392-0011 or victimadvocate@diocesekcsj.org 

for more information. 

For our home bound parishioners: 

 

Carolyn O’Brien, Josephine Jackson,  Delores White,   

   ATTENTION MEN OF OUR CHURCH 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS  COUNCIL 5067 

WOULD LIKE TO ENCOURAGE THE MEN OF 

OUR PARISH TO CONSIDER JOINING THE 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS. MEMBERSHIP IN 

THIS FRATERNAL ORGANIATION WILL GIVE 

YOU THE OPPORTUNITY TO GIVE BACK TO 

YOUR COMMUNITY AND TO GROW IN YOUR FAITH. WE 

BELIEVE EACH MAN CAN BENEFIT FROM THIS MEMBERSHIP.  

IF INTERESTED YOU CAN GET INFORMATION FROM ANY 

OF THE FELLOW KNIGHTS IN THE CHURCH. THEY 

WOULD LOVE TO HAVE YOU BECOME A MEMBER OF 

THEIR COUNCIL. 

 

  FUND RAISER FOR THE OUTSIDE OF CHURCH 

AS FATHER MENTIONED,  THE SIDING ON THE OUT-

SIDE OF CHURCH AS WELL AS THE WINDOW CASINGS 

ARE GOING TO BE REPLACED.  HOWEVER, THE INSUR-

ANCE IS ONLY COVERING A PORTION OF WHAT IS 

NEEDED, SO WE WILL NEED ADDITIONAL MONEY TO 

COMPLETE THE JOB. IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO DONATE 

TO THE CAUSE , YOU MAY DO SO BY DROPPING IT 

INTO THE WEEKLY OFFERING, MARKED DONATION. IT 

WOULD BE GREATLY APPRECIATED. 

THANK YOU 

                      SIDING AND WINDOW FUND 

              WE ARE OFF TO A GOOD START! 

   WE HAVE RAISED IN THE FIRST TWO WEEKS       

   $8,250!!  LET’S KEEP WORKING TOWARD OUR 

    GOAL. WE CAN DO IT!!  

    

         THANK YOU FOR YOU CONTRIBUTIONS 

  Mark Your Calenders 

             

      Donut Sunday -  AUGUST 1ST-The LaFollettes 

            Knights of Columbus Council #5067  

 Richard LaFollette, Grand Knight 

  Hubert Gregory, Deputy Grand Knight 

 Meetings 1st & 3rd Thursday, 7 p.m. 
 AUGUST 29TH, THE FIFTH SUNDAY, THE KNIGHTS WILL 

BE THE GREETERS, LECTORS, AND USHERS 

 

   VOLUNTEERS ARE NEEDED TO HOST COFFEE & DONUTS 

   THERE IS A SIGN UP SHEET ON THE BACK BULLETIN  BOARD  

        CATHOLIC CHARITIES OF KCSJ         

As we continue to struggle with the backlash of the 

pandemic; many families throughout our diocese will 

not have the means to provide for their children’s back 

to school supplies. Yet having the righr items in the 

backpack can impact a child’s academic performance. 

Catholic Charities’ KCSJ assists many of these families 

each year with school supplies. They are collecting 

backpacks and other essential supplies to offer to 

schools in the lowest income areas of the KCSJ Dio-

cese. This year’s tac free school supply shopping in Mis-

souri runs from August 6-8. For more information or to 

give a gift of a backpack filled with supplies, please con-

tact Susan Walker, at 816-659-8218 or swalk-

er@ccharities.com 



Jesus today tells us that He is the Bread of Life. This would have been 
very familiar sounding vocabulary to the Lord’s Jewish listeners. We 
learn in the Book of Exodus how the Israelites complained vociferously 
against God for saving them. They weren’t saved in the way THEY want-
ed. He was leading them to the Promise Land and teaching them, and 
yet, they wanted to go back to the place of sin, death and slavery for 
some familiar food. We do this all of the time in life when we lament 
where we are, what we supposedly used to have when we lived another 
lifestyle and there can be longing for sin. The test in the desert is to stay 
the course, to arrive in the True Promise Land which is Paradise, the 
Heavenly Jerusalem.  
.... In the Temple, the Jewish people kept twelve loaves of the Presence 
to represent the 12 tribes of Israel and God’s Presence in the Temple. 
Once a year, the high priest would appear and show these to the people 
and say, “Behold, the Bread of the Face.” God’s Presence was often 
called His Face in the Hebrew language. It is now, that what foreshad-
owed the Eucharistic Presence is about to become a reality. Will we 
walk away as well with a lack of faith? Or will we believe the words of 
Christ?  

Dear Friends of Christ 


